Hillcrest No. 4 Condominium Association Inc.
1000 Hillcrest Ct. Hollywood, FL 33021


Please be advised:

On Friday April 18th, from 11:00 AM until completion, the parking spots that are on the East end of the parking lot (nearest the sidewalk, under the trees) must be relocated to spots outside the property for tree trimming.

We are trimming the Black Olive trees to reduce the amount of debris falling on the cars and also to make the trees and limbs less susceptible to Hurricane damage.

Please find alternate parking for that day. Do not park outside the lot under the trees. It should be OK to park in the median or across the street for a few hours. 

No guarantee but work should be concluded by 5:00 PM in the evening.


The Board of directors
